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Brothers, 
    As we continue to move forward this year and recognizing that we are in difficult and 

unprecedented times, it is my wish that each and every one of you and your families, 

are staying safe and healthy. Your Council continues to be active and is looking ahead 

to prepare for the challenging months that are to follow. With that in mind, the first order 

of business is the nomination of our officers for the coming fraternal year. They are as 

follows. My thanks to all those who have agreed to remain, and also special thanks to 

those who have agreed to step up, and to a few who have temporarily agreed to fill in 

for a few months. 

   Grand Knight...Jay Kerr 
    Deputy Grand Knight...Jay Schmidt 
   Financial Secretary...Bob Musgrave 
   Treasurer ...Frank Leja 
   Recorder...Larry Wargo 
   Chancellor...Gerard Kunic... 
   Advocate... John Franko 
   Warden...G J Staab 
   Inside Guard... Henry Kmieck 
   Outside Guard...Carl Dozzi 
   3 Year Trustee...Bob Lawlor  
   2Year Trustee ...Dennis Marn 
   1 Year Trustee…Frank Peduto 



 
 

   We have continued with our monthly stipends to our 3 Seminarians, and have 

continued to perform all our grass cutting responsibilities even though there has been 

very little activity at the Church. However, I'm very happy to report that regular week-

end masses have begun at all Neighbors North Churches as of June13th.There are a 

number of restrictions we must adhere to because of Covid19 but I, for one can't tell you 

how happy my wife and I were at 4pm this past Saturday. 

   We are examining the possibility of having a virtual meeting in the near future if we 

are still unable to meet as a group. We should have some additional information in a 

week or so and if all can be worked out, a Virtual meeting will be held on Monday 

July 13th. Stay tuned. 

Fraternally,  

Jay Kerr 

Grand Knight 

 

 

  
 
 
JUNE BIRTHDAYS                                          

June 2 - Tom Gigliotti Jr.                               
June 10 – Todd Ulicny                                      
June 15 - John Franko                           
June 22 – Patrick Hodge                                
June 25 – John Vasalani                                         
June 28 – Kevin Kreutzer                                      
June 28 – Rev. Scott Seethaler                                  
June 30 – Robert Peles                    
                                                                        
                                                                        


